
City Tree Pick-up Begins Today
Monday, 03 January 2011 12:00

Nothing says end of the Christmas season like trees getting dumped in the trash.  Christmas
tree pick-up begins today in La Crosse. City crews will be collecting  trees curbside from today
through January fourteenth. The city wants the trees  naked: no ornaments, tinsel or tree bags
and they should be out on the curb by  seven in the morning. Trees can also get dropped off at
the Isle La Plume brush  site Monday through Friday.  
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